## SWAMI SHRADDHANAND COLLEGE (UNIVERSITY OF DELHI) ALIPUR:-DELHI-110036

Dated: 18.01.2024

## **NOTICE FOR STUDENTS**

Dear Student,

Your examinations are over on 18-01-2024, I wish you have done well in your latest exams by putting all afforts for a successful result/ career. Your Internal Assessment is also ready and will be sent to University soon.

As you all know continous assessment is important component of all examinations of your courses, which include Attendance along with class test and assignments. You are therefore requested to attend your classes regularly to maintain good score. A minimum percentage of attendance is required to appear for the examinations.

Any student who does not fulfill the minimum attendance will not be allowed to appear in the examination (May-June 2024). Therefore you all are required to be regular in your classes to fetch good score and healthy examination.

If you have any problem regarding you classes you can contact me directly in the office or my following phone number.

Wishing you a healthy & successful career.

(Prof. Parveen Garg)

Principal 9811226923

principalssncollege@gmail.com